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Questionnaire: Good Practices on Access to Justice for persons with disabilities [1]

The Special Rapporteur on the rights of persons with disabilities, Ms. Catalina Devandas-Aguilar, is
currently conducting research on good practices to ensure effective access to justice for persons
with disabilities. The Special Rapporteur welcomes relevant inputs, in accessible formats (Word), in
English, French or Spanish, from persons with disabilities, self-advocates and organizations of
persons with disabilities. Submissions should be sent by e-mail to the address sr.disability@ohchr.org
[2] no later than 15 August 2019.
En savoir plus (Inclusion international) [3] 
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[1] https://www.inshea.fr/fr/content/questionnaire-good-practices-on-access-to-justice-for-persons-
with-disabilities
[2] mailto:sr.disability@ohchr.org
[3] https://inclusion-international.org/questionnaire-good-practices-on-access-to-justice/
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